
 
To:      All Incoming Freshmen and Parents 
From:  LRCH Freshmen Academy Staff 
Re:      Supply List / Contact Information 
 
 
Congratulations on being part of the 2016-2017 Freshmen class of Little Rock 
Central High School.  We’re excited about meeting our class of 2020 students and 
helping you to become successful Central Tigers!  To assist you with this, we 
require that you bring the following supplies to school every day: 
 

1. A 2 inch 3-ring binder for A days and a 2 inch 3-ring binder for B days (D-
rings seem to last longer.)  – These binders will be used to house all course 
materials for all subjects.  All core content teachers will be assigning/taking 
grades on different things involving the binders. 

2. A set of colored pencils – can generally be found near crayons/markers 
3. Highlighters 
4. A ruler 
5. Pen and pencils 
6. A Central High Agenda Book – will be available for $5 in the bookstore and 

the main office 
7. Other supplies as required by teachers 

 
Arkansas will hold its annual sales tax holiday on August 6-7.  School 
supplies and related items will be exempt from state and local taxes on 
these dates. 
 
All teachers of freshmen level classes work together to insure that each child is 
academically challenged and capable of meeting these challenges.  It is our goal to 
implement and/or improve organizational skills for all students.  The supplies listed 
above will be used to achieve this goal.   
 
We want to make sure you are aware of things going on at Central so please sign 
up for our Remind 101 account.  Simply text “@de6kf” to phone number 
81010 to receive messages/email from us. 

 
 
 

Little Rock Central High School 
1500 South Park Street 

Little Rock, Arkansas 72202 
Phone 501-447-1400  

Fax 501-447-1401 

www.lrcentralhigh.org 



Hints for Registration:  (August 1st and 2nd from 10:00 am – 7 pm) 
 

 You will not be picking up your schedule at this time. 
 Several clubs allow you to sign up/register for them at this time.  If you sign 

up for a club, remember to write down your choices.   
 Bring money.  Several clubs/teams/organizations sell Central items, including 

t-shirts and sweatshirts. 
 
Hints for Freshmen Orientation:  (August 11th from 3:30 – 5:30 in the 
auditorium) 
 

 Be on time.  The auditorium floor fills up quickly and overflow crowds move 
to the balcony. 

 Look for signs above the auditorium entryways.  Letters represent first letters 
of last names.  You’ll do yourself a favor if you sit accordingly. 

 Schedules will be picked up from the front of the auditorium AFTER THE 
PROGRAM. 

 Designate a spot to meet your parent/child after Orientation.  Near the end 
of the program, students will go on tours of the school while parents pick up 
students’ schedules. 

 


